
P&F News 

Super Mario Movie Night 

Thank you to everyone that came along to the Movie Night last Friday night. It was a great turnout, 

and it looked as though everyone was enjoying the movie and having fun together.  

Thank you to the P&F social committee ς Rima Melia, Wendy Brown and Monique Ciampi, for 

organising the evening. Events ƭƛƪŜ ǘƘƛǎ ŘƻƴΩǘ Ƨǳǎǘ ƳŀƎƛŎŀƭƭȅ ƘŀǇǇŜƴ όŀƭǘƘƻǳƎƘ ǎƻƳŜǘƛƳŜǎ ǿŜ ǿƛǎƘ 

they would!) and require many hours of commitment in the lead up and on the night. Our volunteer 

ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƛǎ ŀōǎƻƭǳǘŜƭȅ ǇǊƛŎŜƭŜǎǎΣ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ƘŀǇǇŜƴ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜƳΦ {ƻ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǘƘŀƴƪ our 
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